
 
 
Remember to Tap On and Tap Off 
 
Students who catch a bus to and from school are reminded that they need to tap on and tap 
off using their Opal card. There have been reports of the school buses being very crowded. 
The only way that the bus companies can monitor how many students are using the school 
buses, and therefore decide if additional buses are needed, is if every student taps on and 
off. 
 
If parents have any problems with the school bus travel they should contact the bus 
companies directly. 


	 
	 
	Remember to Tap On and Tap Off 

